DW 16- 306

From: Peter Litvak [mailto:peter.litvak@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 11:45 AM

To: PUC:

Subject: RE: Petition for Increase in Rates by PENNICHUCK WATER WORKS, INC

To whom it may concern,
I'd live to voice my concern and oppose the increase of the rates.

Thank you,

peter.litvak@gmail.com
Sent with Airmail




